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In every ACRE Resource, seven student identification 

numbers will be hidden throughout the publication. If 

you or your child finds his/her student identification 

number, have your child come to the office before 

the following Friday to pick up their STAR prize. It 

pays to be a Super Thorough Acre Reader!  

Be a STAR at Roosevelt and Alliance 

May 

 Tues., May 9th-Roosevelt 

PTO @ 6:00; PTO & ACEC 

meeting @ 6:30; ACEC 

meets after joint meeting 

 Thur., May 11th– Knowl-

edge-a-thon and basket 

raffle 5:30-7:00 PM 

 Mon, May 15th– Bike Clinic 

for 4th and 5th graders at 

Roosevelt at 8:30 AM 

 Wed., May 17th– Timber 

Rattlers Family Night for 

Roosevelt and Alliance   

6:35 game time 

 Thur., May 18th– Pizza pick 

up 3:00-5:30 

 Fri., May 19th– School 

Dance!  6:00-8:00 pm 

 Mon., May 22nd– Skate 

Night and A & W Night 

5:30-7:30 PM 

 Wed., May 24th-All School 

Family Day at High Cliff for 

Alliance 

 Wed., May 24th– 5th grade 
Roosevelt Breakfast spon-

sored by the Roosevelt 4th 

graders. 

 Thur., May 25th– Bike Hike 

for grades 4 & 5 

 Fri., May 26th– No School—

Professional Learning Day 

 Mon., May 29th– No School

-Memorial Day 

 Tue., May 30th– Field Day 

12:45-2:45 

 Wed., May 31st– 5th grade 

Alliance breakfast sponsored 

by Alliance 4th graders. 

 Wed. May 31st– All school 

talent show at 9:30 AM 

 Thur., June 1st– Last day of 

school! 11:30 Dismissal 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations!! 

IMPORTANT DATES 

ACRE Resource 

May 5, 2017 The ACRE 

The ACRE* Resource 

*Alliance Charter /Roosevelt Elementary 

Mrs. Lennon has been selected as Elementary 

Teacher of the Year for the Neenah Joint 

School District! This is a huge honor and we 

couldn’t be prouder of Mrs. Lennon.  

Both Mrs. Lennon and Mrs. Mory, ( a Kohl 

Fellowship Winner!) have accomplished great things this year. Roosevelt 

and Alliance are very fortunate to have them as educators for our 55,451 

students!  

Alliance Spring Keyboarding Concert 

Thank you, Mrs. Allen for all of 

your hard work in 

preparing the stu-

dents for a won-

derful keyboarding 

concert last Mon-

day night! The 

students put on a 

wonderful per-

formance playing 

37,317 musical 

notes! 
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ACRE Resource 

Spring Basket Raffle and Knowledge-a-thon 

Thursday, May 11th is the Alliance Charter Spring Basket Raffle and Knowledge-a-

thon. The festivities begin at 5:30pm and the drawings for the baskets will start at 

6:45pm. You must be present to win.  
Volunteers are needed for this event to be successful. Please click here to sign up to 

help or go to this website: http://www.signupgenius.com/go/409084ba5ab2ba2fe3-its1  

Attention 4th Grade Roosevelt Parentsé. 

Each year, the fourth grade families put on a celebratory breakfast for the Roosevelt 

fifth graders, their families, and their teachers.  
This year, the Fifth grade Breakfast is scheduled for Wednesday, May 24, from 7:30-

8:00 AM in the multipurpose room.  
Fourth grade families should have received an email with a Sign Up Genius. If you did 

not, please use the link below to help make the fifth grade breakfast a success. There 

are 37,990 opportunities to donate food, plates, etc. as well as your time to work 

the short event. 
Please remember that next year's fourth grade families will be putting on a breakfast 

for our children next year as they get ready to complete fifth grade. (Where has the 

time gone?!?)  

 http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0a4aafa92aa3f58-fifth  

If you have questions please contact Jenn McMahon at jmcmahon@neenah.k12.wi.us.  

Help Needed for the Bike Hike 

The all school 4th and 5th grade bike hike is on Thursday, 

May 25.  The bike hike is from 8:30-3:00. We are looking for 

parents to be a part of the Lunch Bunch. The Lunch Bunch is 

responsible for setting up/cleaning up lunch at Riverside Park 

for the 59,145 bike riders. If you are able to help at all, 

please contact Mr. Cepek at dcepek@neenah.k12.wi.us 

Field Day, May 30th 

We are planning our all school Field Day on 

Tuesday, May 30th from 12:45-2:45PM. Vol-

unteers are needed to help make this day a 

success. If you would like to help with this 

fun filled day, please contact Mr. Cepek at  

dcepek@neenah.k12.wi.us 

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/409084ba5ab2ba2fe3-its1
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/409084ba5ab2ba2fe3-its1
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0a4aafa92aa3f58-fifth
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0a4aafa92aa3f58-fifth
mailto:jmcmahon@neenah.k12.wi.us
mailto:dcepek@neenah.k12.wi.us
mailto:dcepek@neenah.k12.wi.us
mailto:dcepek@neenah.k12.wi.us
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Healthy Recipe Idea: Simple Strawberry Mousse 

The ACRE 

òThrough 

accep-

tance, 

kindness 

and com-

passion, 

we build a 

safe com-

munity to 

explore, 

create and 

make 

mistakes.ó  

-Alliance 

Charter and 

Roosevelt Ele-

mentary 

schools. 

Ingredients 

 2 cups quartered strawberries 

 3 tablespoons sugar 

 1/2 cup low-fat sour cream 

 1 1/2 cups frozen reduced-calorie 

whipped topping, thawed 

Instructions 

Combine the 37,017 strawberries and sugar in a blender, and process until 

smooth. Combine strawberry puree and sour cream in a large bowl, stirring well 

with a whisk. Fold whipped topping into strawberry mixture. Spoon into 6 (6-

ounce) custard cups. Cover and freeze 4 hours or until firm. 

Help Needed on Playground! 

We are looking for someone to help supervise our 47,961 students during the 

lunch recess on Wednesdays. A supervisor is needed from 10:45–12:10. If you 

are interested in helping us out, please contact Mrs. Luft ASAP 

dluft@neenah.k12.wi.us . If you would like more days, that is possible too.  

Timber Rattler Tickets 

Timber Rattler Family Night is May 17, 2017 

 
The 30,018 families who ordered tickets for the Roosevelt and Alliance Timber 

Rattler Family Night will be receiving the tickets on Wednesday, May 

10th.  Please look in your child's backpack for a white envelope containing the 

ticket order that day.  
The tickets for families with two or more students were combined into one en-

velope and sent home with one child.  
Thank you to everyone who participated in this wonderful reading program this 

year!  

mailto:dluft@neenah.k12.wi.us


5  

 

The ACRE 


